
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to provide a reference for Charlotte Cuffling, who worked as a Second Stewardess on our yacht,

Amore, during the period of November 2024 to January 2025.

During her time with us, Charlotte demonstrated a solid understanding of her duties and responsibilities as a

Second Stew. She was involved in the day-to-day housekeeping and service operations, and handled her tasks

efficiently and with attention to detail. Charlotte proved to be reliable, hardworking, and adaptable to the

yacht's routines and guest preferences.

Her interpersonal skills were also commendable. She maintained a positive and professional demeanor with

both crew and guests, ensuring that everyone felt well taken care of during their time aboard. Charlotte was

also a team player and worked effectively alongside other crew members.

Though her time with us was temporary, Charlotte made a valuable contribution to the smooth running of the

yacht. I would not hesitate to recommend her for future roles in the yachting industry.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Carla Lowe

M/Y AMORE

Chief Stewardess

Email: stew@amoreyacht.com

+1 754 271 1694

 01 February 2025
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